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Paul Bergdolt Leads The Way 
 

 
 

In the third and final chapter of his Excellent Rail Adventure, Paul Bergdolt operates a vintage 
diesel locomotive on the Chinnor Railway in the UK. In this photo he’s seen with his right hand on 
the controller and left hand on the vacuum brake. Read about it in this High Green! 
 
This Month’s Meeting: Wednesday, January 7 at 8 p.m. at Montgomery College, Rockville, MD, featuring Alex 
Mayes’ 2014: Year in Review. 
 
Following Meeting: Wednesday, February 4 at 8 p.m. at Montgomery College, Rockville, MD, featuring John 
Meise’s presentation of The Western Maryland Railway in the 1970s, Trains in the Snow and Local Shortlines – 
Long Gone. 


